
Chargers  at  DOT  Open  to
Public

Chargers for DOT and Public
Those driving by the CT Department of Transportation campus in
Newington may have noticed a bank of chargers looking like the
one in the picture at the top of the post (thank you to Paul
Braren for the photo).

There are chargers in front of the headquarters building.
These will be open to DOT employees, visitors, and the public.
There  are  other  chargers  in  the  visitors  parking  lot
(https://www.plugshare.com/location/354128) and in the motor
pool lot for state fleet vehicles.

These chargers are manufactured by Enfield, CT company EVSE,
LLC. As you can see from the photo, they have a retractable
cable, a nice feature which helps avoid the damage that can
happen to chargers where the cable is manually wrapped, but in
practice is often left on the ground, susceptible to damage.

EVs in the state fleet and EV chargers is the kind of holiday
gift we want to receive. The chargers will be turned on by the
beginning of January.
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